
Town of Hammond 
Board Meeting Minutes 

August 12, 2024 
 
The board for the Town of Hammond held their regular monthly meeting on Monday, August 12, 2024, at the Hammond 
Town Hall at 1816 County Road E. 
 
Chairman Hueg called the Town of Hammond Board meeting to order at 7:30 pm. 
 
The agenda was approved motion by Aune/Anderson second. 
 
The bills and payments were approved; motion by Miller/Wynveen second. 
 
Minutes from June 10, 2024 regular meeting were approved: motion by Anderson/Aune second. 
 
Treasures report June was approved: motion by Wynveen/Anderson second. 
$2,555.24  Interest on checking 
$69.23 Interest on savings 
$463,831.72 Check Book balance 
$429,062.18 Savings balance 
$5,698.14 Park fund 
$13,649.61 Pine Lake fund/Rolling Hills 
$7,707.77 Impact Fee Account 
 
Recycle Report: All good.  
 
Planning Commission; Nick Weidling and Leon Hawkins were absent. Jason Kjeseth from St. Croix County was present 
to discuss properties in the Town with Compliance issues. Those out of compliance are Britton, Bast, Porter and the 
Baldwin Airport.  Jason will be making site visits and investigate the compliance issues and report back. 
 
Agenda:  
Cleaning person: voted to approved adding a cleaning person ($25 hr) once a month or maybe more if necessary; motion 
by Miller/Anderson second. 
Assessor Contract: KPA Assessment contract approved; motion by Anderson/Aune second. 
 
Roads: Paul reported the county ran out of gravel and was not able to finish seal coating and fog sealing, they will 
complete as soon as more gravel is available.  The County also had issues with the mower and is not capable of finishing 
that until the machine is up and running. 
 
Chair: Paul reported the budget for 2025 for the Fire Dept. will be $110,569.87 an increase of $6,145.18. 
The town hall pavilion work is still a work in progress. 
 
Next meeting scheduled for September 9, 2024 
Being no other business, the meeting was adjourned, motion by Miller/Aune second. 
 
Respectfully submitted: Linda Hawkins 


